
 
Week Ending 06/10/07 
 
The sidewalks along the western side of North Clinton Avenue are being restored.  Two 
additional steel sheets along Segment 3 – north side of Union Boulevard – were installed.  The 
driving of additional sheets was temporarily suspended in order to evaluate methods to improve 
the driving of sheets along Segment 3. Monitoring activities continued through the work period. 
 

             
 


